Dilly Deblase

From: Anna McCaffrey <boh@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 10:11 AM
To: 'Bill Rossi'; 'Marie L'; 'James Malkin'

Cc: 'Tim Carroll'; 'AsstExecSec'

Subject: FW: Chilmark Board of Health memo re: OB moratorium on synthetic turf

Dear Select Board Members,

I am sharing the message below, FYI.

Thank you,

Anna McCaffrey Board of Health Inspector / Administrator Town of Chilmark 508-645-2105

From: Anna McCaffrey <boh@chilmarkma.gov> Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 9:56 AM

To: Garrett Albiston (healthagent@oakbluffsma.gov) <healthagent@oakbluffsma.gov>

Subject: Chilmark Board of Health memo re: OB moratorium on synthetic turf

Dear Garrett,

On 11/15/23, the Chilmark Board of Health discussed your request to support a moratorium on synthetic turf in Oak Bluffs due to PFAS concerns.

The Board supported your right to impose a moratorium and asked you to keep us updated on any island-wide boards of health initiatives on this issue.

Thank you,

Anna McCaffrey Board of Health Inspector / Administrator Town of Chilmark 508-645-2105